
 
 

 

 

DAME HANNAHS NEWS – AUGUST 2022  

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Everyone has continued to make the most of the good weather and they have 

enjoyed a variety of fun trips to some beautiful places around Devon. Our 

fundraising team are really pleased to be out and about at local events again 

and we are very grateful to our supporters for their fundraising efforts and to our 

volunteers for all their hard work.  
 

 
 

  

 

  

 

 

Jolly Sailors 

There have been several sailing trips this month. All our sailors have loved 

being out at sea in the fresh air. The smiles say it all!  
 

 



 

 

   

 

Superheroes 

Who doesn't love a superhero! The Arthur girls had a lovely time meeting their 

superheroes on Paignton Pier recently.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Yealmpton Show 

Thank you to everyone who came to visit our stand at the Yealmpton Show. We 

sold hundreds of delicious home baked cakes and jams as well as beautiful 

handmade Hearts for Hannahs gifts and we raised an amazing £1362.60! A big 

thank you also to all our volunteers for their help and baking.  
 

 



 

 

Kingsbridge Show 

Come and visit us at the Kingsbridge Show on Saturday 3rd September. We 

will be running the Refreshment Tent and will be serving delicious cakes, cream 

teas and savoury food all day.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gilleys on Tour 

The Gilleys group have enjoyed some lovely adventures recently. They visited 

Saltram and also explored Burrator Reservoir Arboretum and Mamhead 

Forest.   
 

 



 

 

Classic Austin 7 Car Draw 

We would like to say a big thank you to Guy Butcher and Eunice Kratky from 

Saltash who are very generously donating their 1936/28 Austin 7 to Dame 

Hannahs. Having driven their beloved car all across the Americas they are now 

raffling off the car and expect to raise more than £20,000 for Dame Hannahs. 

They have also written a fascinating book about their adventure called 'Austin 7 

Around the Americas'. 

All proceeds from the Car Draw and book are going to Dame Hannahs. Please 

support their wonderful fundraising project! 

To enter the Austin 7 Car Draw you can buy £10 tickets online by clicking on 

this link. The draw will take place on 14th December 2022: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/austin7-car-draw 

Buy the book for £21 and Dame Hannahs will receive a £15 donation from each 

copy sold: 

https://www.bespk.com/the-book  

 

Read Guy and Eunice's Story on our website  

 

 



 

 

 

 

Buckfast Abbey 

The Mews group had a wonderful time visiting the beautiful Buckfast Abbey 

which is located on the edge of Dartmoor and is an interesting place to visit.  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Fireworks 

A group from Arthur had a very wet but wonderful time on a boat watching the 

British Fireworks Championships.  
 



 
 

 

 

 

Zoo Visit 

Rebecca and Dan had great fun visiting Paignton Zoo recently. It is a very 

accessible place to visit and there are over 2,000 animals!  
 

 

 
  

 

Sunflowers 

The Mews group have grown some 

stunning sunflowers. Gardening is 

very popular with our adults in the 

summer and they love seeing the 

garden coming to life. 



 

 

Please come along to the Alpaca Open Day at Thorn Farm on September 

4th. The owners are very kindly raising money for Dame Hannahs.  

 

 



 

 

Don't forget to book your tickets to our Autumn Lunch on October 6th. Bring 

along your family and friends. It will be a great day out.  
    

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all our volunteers and fundraisers for all 

their dedication and hard work. If you would like to get involved please 

contact supportus@discoverhannahs.org  

 

 

 
 

 

   

 
  

 

 
 


